
 
 

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
THE SELECT BOARD 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Select Board will conduct a public hearing pursuant 
to RSA Chapter 231:133a – “Address Numbers on Streets and Highways” 
 
WHEN:  February 24, 2020, at 7:00 p.m.; 
 
WHERE: North Hampton Town Hall  

231 Atlantic Avenue 
North Hampton, New Hampshire 03862; 
 

PURPOSE: The Town of North Hampton will be implementing a new addressing system 
on Winterberry Lane to enable the North Hampton emergency response 
agencies to easily locate homes in an emergency.  This addressing system 
will provide street numbers that were generated by the New Hampshire 
Department of Safety, Division of Emergency Services, Bureau of 
Emergency Communications, Enhanced 9-1-1 mapping and addressing 
project. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


